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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

W/C 16.10.23 - KS1 Stay 
and Learn Sessions (More 
details to follow) 
 
W/C 23.10.23 - KS2 Stay 
and Learn Sessions (More 
details to follow) 
 
27.10.23 3:15pm - Finish 
for half term  
 
06.11.23 - Return to 
school for Autumn 2 
 
06.11.23 9am - ASD Parent 
Coffee Morning  
 
W/C 20.11.23 - Parents’ 
Evening Week 
 
07.12.23 - EYFS Open Day 
 
08.12.22 - Christmas 
Jumper Day 
 
11.12.23 - KS2 Pantomime 
Trip 
 
22.12.23 2pm - Finish for 
Christmas  

 

06.10.23 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
Thank you to those of you who attended our Chldren’s Univeristy Parent Meeting this 

week. We hope you found it useful and are looking forward to getting started with 
your child’s ‘university’ journey! 

This week, we have held our Reception Stay and Learn events. These were really well-
attended and it was lovely to see so many of you in school - thank you for your sup-
port! During W/C Monday 16th October we will be hosting these events for our KS1 
classes, and during W/C Monday 23rd October these will take place for KS2 classes. 
Look out for a letter from your child’s class teacher—please be aware that, due to 

space restrictions, we cannot accommodate other younger children or prams at these 
events. 

 Please follow our whole-school  X (previously Twitter) account @WellesbourneSch and 
also your child’s year group page! 

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                 Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                         Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                    Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                               Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

Have a lovely weekend! 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This week, our KS2 children had a visit from the Smile 
Squad! The Smile Squad is a collaboration between the LFC 
Foundation, the University of Liverpool Paediatric Dentistry 
Team and a local dental practice. They came into school  to 
check our children’s teeth and provided advice on any    
dentistry work which needed to be done. The children also 
received a new toothbrush! This was a fantastic event in 
terms of educating our children on their dental hygiene and 
physical health. Thank you to our visitors! 

 
 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been revising 
Phase 3 sounds.  

 

We have looked at: 
‘ar’ - star, park, shark 
‘ur’ - surf, hurt, turn 

‘or’ - corn, born, order 
‘ow’ - brown, cow, growl 

 

Can you read the following sentence? 
The cow and the shark took turns to order the 

popcorn. 
 

Can you spot these digraphs in your reading 
books? 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 97% 
attendance each week. No days this week have 
achieved this; which is very disappointing. We    
cannot teach them if they are not here! 
 
OVERALL - 94.4% 
Monday - 95.5% 
Tuesday - 94.4% 
Wednesday - 93.3% 
Thursday -  93.1% 
Friday - 91.8% 

 
Well done to 2EB and 6MC whose 
attendance was over 97% this week. You 
will receive Champions’ Breakfast next 
week! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject:  Computing 

Through our Computing curriculum children gain knowledge and experience of Computer Science and Digital 
Literacy. Every unit is also underpinned by online safety. We hope to support our children in developing useful 

lifelong skills.  
 
This half term, Year 4 have been using green screen to retell the events around Hadrian’s Wall. This has been a    
fantastic opportunity to use digital literacy for a purpose. It has also allowed them to practise their literacy skills 
and deepen their knowledge of their History topic of the Romans.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Reading Recommendation 
 

This week, we have two reading recommendations 
from 5CL! 

 
Isabella recommends Mr 
Stink by David Walliams. 

 
'This book is absolutely 

hilarious. The characters 
are what makes it so    

amusing and I can't wait to 
see what happens next!’  

 
 
 

 

Jakub recommends 

‘Deadline’ by John 

Townsend. 

'I have found this 

book really interesting 

and it is absolutely full 

of surprises! My           

favourite character is 

Barney as he keeps 

everybody on their 

toes!'  

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 

 
 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Riley B Y4 - 796 
Most coins:  Khloe S Y4 - 6,087 
Improved speed: Riley B Y4  - Improved by 0.29        
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Luca E Y5 - 0.81 seconds   
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 119 minutes  
Correct answers: Ilyas MB Y2 - 436 
Most coins: Ilyas MB Y2 - 3,281 

Lunch with Miss Moore 
 

Each week, Miss Moore chooses a group of children who have 
shown our school values and worked hard to have their lunch 

with her. Well done to Lee, 
Daisy, Isla and Holly from 

Year 5 who were last 
week’s lucky group! 

 
 
 




